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Our SJVS 8th Graders
We are so excited to celebrate our 8th

graders as they are promoted to high school! 

I N  H O N O R  O F

Please join us for our formal event on

April 17th at 11AM as we celebrate together.

We will be hosting our promotion ceremony

at FCTC, Building C.  

Please let us know if you will be able to join us by

April 11th by clicking here! All attendees will need

to complete this form if you have not already!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUT2jVpgwNHZBkVm0U06sWTxUQjE4NDkySEVLMTJVRVlUSkRNNEFWTjBKWS4u
https://stjohns.keepntrack.com/apply/

